
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Sunday, November 20, 2022 1:49:00 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Saturday, November 19, 2022 8:22 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-19

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Alastair Greig

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Enbridge Gas Inc. refers to inflation as partial evidence for the rate increase proposal from 2025-2028. However,
Enbridge Gas Inc. must disclose the top 25 salaries from 2018-2022 within it's corporation and provide rationale as
to why salary increases are not being transferred to all employees and why this money cannot be utilized to decrease
costs to customers on the Ontario infrastructure. Failure to enter this into the review would lead to an incomplete
understanding and justification of the financial burden that will be levied on the payer in the uncertain economic
future of Canada; especially when users are offered no other cost effective heating source and needed retrofit of all
existing homes in all Ontario communities.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --




